YOUNG CHILDREN DROP-OFF REQUIREMENTS

The younger grade school-age children cannot be dropped off at home unless there is a responsible
adult (i.e. parent, guardian, sitter) available. The driver must be able to physically see that responsible
individual before releasing that child. We ask that you be at the bus stop or at least show yourself at
the door so the driver can see you. If you as a parent/guardian wish to have your child dropped off at
any time without the presence of an adult, you must send an authorization letter to the school
indicating your request. Without a request letter on file, and when a responsible adult is not available
(or physically seen) to receive that student, he/she will be brought back to the school and pick up will be
arranged by the parents.

April 2016



